December 2, 2024, Questions

December 2, 2024, Answers

Will OEC consider extending the December 5%
deadline for the application to be submitted?

'To accommodate for the challenges some programs have
had accessing the application, the OEC will extend the
deadline for submission to December 12", 2024.

My baseline funding amount does not seem
accurate based on the 5-Step Baseline
formula process.

If you have calculated your baseline amount using the 5 —
Step Baseline calculation process, using your actual
utilization data from ECE reporter and funds earned and
there is a discrepancy between OEC’s baseline amount
and your calculations for baseline amount, please email
(oec.app.eceqgi@ct.gov with documentation of funds
earned for FY23 and FY 24 and a written justification for
an increase in baseline funding.
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